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Indigenous Australians’ Health Programme  

Primary Health Care Funding Model 

Working together for better outcomes 
The Australian Government has partnered with key stakeholders including the National 
Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Organisation (NACCHO) and the Australian Medical 
Association to develop a funding model for primary health care under the Indigenous 
Australians’ Health Programme (IAHP). 

The purpose of the model is to distribute funding fairly and transparently, based on activity 
levels, the cost of delivering services and the relative health needs of locations.  

A funding model where all services benefit  
From 1 July 2020, funding for eligible ACCHS delivering primary health care under the IAHP 
will be calculated using the funding model.   

Key benefits  

 

$90 million additional investment to further support primary health care and 
targeted to need. 

 

3 year funding agreements for greater workforce continuity and planning. 

 

Annual indexation for all services. 
 

 

No service to lose funding - funding levels maintained in real terms. 

 

Streamlined grant application processes to reduce administrative burden.  
 

What next? 
Eligible ACCHS will soon be invited to confirm their intention to renew funding set to expire 
on 30 June 2020. As part of this process, service-specific information about the funding 
allocated through the IAHP Primary Health Care Funding Model will be provided.   

Further details, including Frequently Asked Questions and Technical Factsheets are available 
on the website: www.health.gov.au/iahp-phc-funding. 

Who do I contact for more information? 
Please email IAHPFundingModel@health.gov.au.  

http://www.health.gov.au/iahp-phc-funding
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